
Helen Zhao 

Subject: FW: HUMAX CO., LTD., FCC ID: O6ZS50-H1, Assessment NO.: AN05T5235, Notice#1

10/20/2005

From: schong  
Sent: Wednesday, October 19, 2005 5:51 PM  
To: Helen Zhao 
Subject:  Re: HUMAX CO., LTD., FCC ID: O6ZS50-H1, Assessment NO.: AN05T5235, Notice#1 
 
Dear Ms. Helen, 
  
Thank you for your cooperation and kindness. 
Regarding the assessment no. AN05T5235, we would like to inform you as follows, 
  
Question #1: The External Photos show the USB cable is incorporated with a ferrite core. However, the test report indicates 
the AC/DC adapter, instead of the USB cable,  

has ferrite core. Please clarify.   
---> Your information is correct, so please refer to attached revised test report. 
  
If you have any question, please feel free to contact us. 
Thank you and have a great day! 
  
Best Regards, 
 
S. C. Hong / Project Engineer 


